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My comments relate mainly to section 8.2.2 where building is permissible on "derelict and
unslghtly"green belt. The areas around Chase and Crews Hill are most definitely not
derelict and unsightly, and choosing them for huge developments will spoil entirely the
open spaces within the borough that can be enjoyed by people of all ages.

The proposed development of tower blocks within Enfield Town completely overshadows
the historical and architectural significance of the area. This cannot be a fitting
development within the centre of the borough, which hopes to attract businesses and
visitors because of its "market town" appeal. In addition, the proposed housing
development does not recognise the actual need in housing for more family based units,
not tower blocks.



